Joyce Smith

From:

ChefMmie@aol.com

Sent:

Monday, April 19, 2004 1:25 PM

To:

Town Council; Ralph Karpinos; Joyce Smith; Manager; Bill Terry; Mary Lou Kuschatka

Subject: Opposition to Renaming Airport Road!!!!

Dear Mayor Foy, Council Members, Manager Horton, Attorney Karpinos, Town Clerk Smith and others,

I am writing of my opposition to the proposal to change the name of Airport Road to MLK Jr or anything at all. I am a landowner and have lived on Airport Road for over 40 years. Airport Road is rightly named for the airport that has served Chapel Hill, the University, and our country so well. This proposal is ridiculous at best!!!

I am also very concerned that no business owner or landowner on Airport Road was informed of this proposal being an agenda item for this evening's meeting. I found out about the meeting from the morning news and call from my niece who lives in Charlotte--she heard it on the morning news there! Was this an oversight or a way to keep those who may oppose the proposal at home? This could lead one to believe that the decision has already been made by the council.

Sincerely, Faye A. Johnson 1187 Airport Road Chapel Hill, NC 27514 (919)967-2681 Jaf4437@aol.com